
November 21 - 25
Central School Weekly

Week-at-a-Glance
Tuesday

Report Cards go home


Wednesday

Pajama Day! Pre-Ordered popcorn distributed at PM recess
Hot Lunch


Thursday

No School for students: P/T interviews 8:30 am - 7:30 pm


Friday

No School
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November Circle of Courage Assembly

Upcoming Dates to remember:
Novemebr 28: Class photos & retakes


December 7, 7:00 pm
LGM Christmas Concert


December 20, 6:30 pm
Christmas Concert (mainstream and Kindergarten classes)
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November Wow Wall

Horizon Assurance Survey Coming out
Soon!
Central Elementary School and Horizon School Division want to hear
from parents!


We work very hard to create the very best edcuation for your children -
and we want to hear how things are going so we can keep responding to
the needs of families and students.

Thank you to Moonlight Graphics &
Taber Farm & Home - Again!
Once again, Moonlight Graphics and Taber Farm & Home so
generously donated so much, that we could stretch their goodies
across our Wow Wall winner bags again this month. thank you,
Thank you, THANK YOU! Our students really love this honour.

Have you booked your time to meet with your child's teacher
yet?
Parent/ Teacher interviews are on Thursday, November 24 from 8:30 am - 7:30 pm. Pleae call the
school (430-223-2170) to book your time.
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Watch for the link to the short survey coming out on Thursday.


Last year, we only had twelve parents complete this survey. This year, we hope to hear from many
more of you. School Council has generously donated two gift cards for local businesses (grocery store
and restaurant). Anyone who completes the survey will have their name added to a draw for these
gift certificates, worth $100.


You will have a chance to complete the survey right on site when you come in for your parent/ teacher
conference on Thursday. Those of you who can't complete it there will have the option to complete it
using a shared link.


Thank you, in advance, for taking a few moment to provide feedback on Central School and your
child's experiences here.

Have a SUPER weekend!




